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Dear Sirs,  
 
I object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm, and wish to save it. We have far too many new 
housing estates that have sprung up lately. Along both sides of the Thanet Way in Whitstable. Greenhill etc etc. The 
Sewers cannot cope at the moment with the current number of new houses, yet alone adding more to the already 
suffocating town of Whitstable. 
Take a look out to sea (now) near the Skate Part in Swalecliffe, there are cranes, diggers at work, that has to do with 
the Sewage problem. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Ann Wood 
Tankerton Resident 
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